
May 7, 2024 PTO Meeting

Principal Report
● Teacher’s say thank you for all the goodies from PTO and families for Teacher

Appreciation Week.
○ Discussed different ways to improve the week next year, including getting more

parent volunteers for food/snack days.
● Trying for Family Movie Night on 5/17

○ Students are voting on what movie is played
○ Moving into the Gym if weather is poor

● Track Meet on Saturday
○ Linton has students that are participating in the events

● 5/24 and 5/27 No School Days
● Last Day of School 5/30 dismissal is at 11:58am
● Mrs. Stolte will be out the week of May 13th due to my husband’s surgery and recovery.

She will have someone covering to be of assistance. His name is Mr. Patterson and he is
a retired principal from Beattie Elementary. Please welcome him for the week!

Treasure Report
● Current budget looks good and will be able to carry over to next year without issue.
● Voted on 2024/2025 budget - passed all in favor

Parent Chair
● Fundraiser

○ Moving to fall for 2024/2025 school year.
○ Will run Oct 1 - Nov 1

● Penciled in dates for next year:
○ Book Fair / Fall Bonanza: 10/04
○ Fundraiser: 10/1-11/1
○ Restaurant Night (D.C. Oakes): 12/16
○ Family Dance: 2/7
○ Classified Appreciation Week: Early February
○ Book Fair / Spring Fling: 4/17
○ Teacher Appreciation Week: First Week of May 2025

● PTO Meeting Dates for 2024/2025
○ 9/3, 10/1, 11/19, 1/7, 2/4 3/4, 4/1, 5/6

District Advisory Board Report
● Linton’s current DAB representative (Stephanie Mathews) will be in her position for

another year, but then will need a replacement for 2025/2026 school year. Please reach
out to Mrs. Stolte if you are interested in learning more about the role and how to get
involved.

Final Meeting of the school year. Have a great summer!


